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Our st ory is yours. We grow older and w iser but  are sure t o never lose 
t he spark t hat  st art ed it  al l . Grace Management  Cont inues t o evolve, 
and we're ever more dedicat ed t o nurt uring our company and our t eam 
t o be healt hy cont ribut ors t o communit ies across t he U.S. Delivering 
except ional l iving experiences, we can focus on t he big issues t hat  
concern t he daily l ives of our resident s- f rom healt hcare and f inances 
t o overall qualit y of l ife- while never losing sight  of t he det ails t hat  
matt er most : t he connect ions we make along t he way.

Welcome to the Family

January 2022

Let 's Talk  ..............
A message from our

Execut ive Direct or

Dear Shorehaven Family,

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  Welcome to 2022.  Did you ever 
think about this year when you were litt le?  Can't wait 
to start a new year with you all.  We are going to have 
so much fun.  Please continue to stay safe and 
healthy. 

Warmest Regards,

Brian Radyko

It 's not like home. It is home.?



Independent Living

Did You

Know? 

Bobbi Van Dyke January 16

      ~ Life Enr ichm ent  Direct or

Anna Byarski January 06

Constance Pasqual January 06

Bobby Pittman January 08

Antoinette Pantano January 11

Mary Ann Calabro January 18

Eileen Shaw January 19

Jeffrey Goniwiecha January 26

Peter  Paganes January 27

  Resident Bir thdays Staff Bir thdays

Heat her  Says,

Got  a Lit t le, Save a Lot  ..........

Happy New Year!  I hope you all enjoyed time with your loved ones for the holidays.  
Please make sure you continue to give me the names of your friends who are 
interested in living at Shorehaven.  You and your friend will both receive 1 free 
month of rent once they move in.  I look forward to making lots of fun memories 
with you all in 2022!  Cheers!

Heather



Assisted Living

 
Look ing Ahead t o Mom ent s Capt ured in Tim e w it h Your  
Life Enr ichm ent  Depar t m ent  ............................

Welcome to 2022!!

"Thomas Edison discovered more than 1,000 ways, to not invent a bulb of light, but 
eventually, through perspiration, he found the solution to get it just right.  If he had 
stopped at nine hundred ninety-nine, you'd be reading in the dark."~ author unknown

These past two years I feel that we have experienced and felt the challenges as did 
Thomas Edison.  But, I can say with no hesitation or regret that our Shorehaven family 
came together and met these challenges and changes with determination, dedication 
and love for each other.  We didn't give up at 999.  We are looking forward to 2022 and 
sharing an amazing year together.  So, keep following your activity calendar for the 
opportunity to engage with others.  A few programs to keep your sight on is:  Saturday 
Jan 1st Rose Bowl & Appetizers, Saturday Jan. 8th & 22nd Watercolors w/Barb, Monday 
Jan. 10th Bringing in the New Year Ladies Tea, Tuesday Jan. 11th Celebrating Toni 
Pantano's 100th Birthday, Wednesday Jan. 12th Resident Council meeting, Monday Jan. 
17th Remembering Martin Luther King, Tuesday Jan 18th Resident Survey Kick-Off and 
Wednesday Jan 26th Ambassador & New Resident Social.  These are just a few programs 
coming your way.

Let 's Make this an Amazing Year,                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                  

Your Life Enrichment Department 

Christmas Pickle:  The Christmas pickle is a lesser-known Christmas tradition for 
some Americans.  A Christmas tree decoration in the shape of a pickle is hidden on a 
Christmas tree, with the finder receiving either a reward or good fortune for the next 
year.  There are a number of different origin stories attributed to the tradition, 
including an origination in Germany.  This theory has since been discounted, and it is 
now thought to be a German-American tradition created in the late 19th century.



            
 

Here's Look 'n at  You ........
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